
Karate & Jujitsu

Presidio Youth Sports

Registration Dates: July 3- August 3
*Spaces are limited and registrations are taken on a first come first served basis.

Sessions: August 7 - November 16
Location: Porter Youth Center Gym

Tuesdays & Thursdays 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm
Mondays & Wednesday 6:30 pm - 7:30 pm

$90 per 3 month session (15% discount for additional children)
Class Instructor is Tyler Owens.

Space is limited and enrollments will be taken on a first come first served basis. All participants must be registered with 
Parent Central Services and have a current sports physical to participate in youth sports. Newcomers can begin the 

 registration process on-line at https://webtrac.mwr.army.mil/webtrac/presidiocyms.html
For program information call Andy Lipsig at 831-242-7809. For registration call Parent Central Services at 831-242-7765. 

Visit our website at https://presidio.armymwr.com/programs/youth-sports.

Ages 6-18

Our club is dedicated in the loving memory of 

Professor John Chow-Hoon (March 5, 1927 - July 23, 1988)

Our goal is to pass on the knowledge of our founder to the students by teaching self defense, respect, and discipline while 
having fun.

“You are richer today than you were yesterday  if you have laughed often, given something, forgiven even more, made a new 
friend, made stepping stones out of stumbling blocks, if you have thought more in terms of “thyself ” than “myself ”, or if you 
have managed to be cheerful even though you were weary.” -John Chow-Hoon


